Gentet, Matthias

From: |
Sent: 02 March 2016 10:40

To: Planning

Cc: steveadamsarc@aol.com

Subject: Application Ref: 2016/0451/P 31 Mackeson Road, NW3

Dear Mr Marfleet,

For whatever reason, | have been unable to access the link in order to make the appropriate comments re the above
planning application. | have tried several times.

I should be grateful if you would forward the following comments so that they can be considered by the planning
officer.

“We object to the width of the proposed new dormer window which is unacceptable, as is the slatted ‘privacy

1

screen’.
Yours sincerely,

Edward F Cousins



